
 
 

 
 
 
 

Our Lady of Mount Carmel Enrolments for 2023 are Now Open. 
 

This year Our Lady of Mount Carmel will be having small group tours of our school. 
 

Dates and times for these tours are as follows: 
 

15th March, 2022 – 9.30am and 12.00 midday 
 

17th March, 2022 – 9.30an and 6.30pm 
 

21st March, 2022 – 9.30am 
 

Please call the school office on 9740 7344 to make a booking for the tour of your choice. 
 

Bookings are essential! 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 


